
From: O'Dowd, John [mailto:john.odowd@mla.niassembly.gov.uk]  
Sent: 15 April 2021 14:18 
To: +Comm Procedures Public Email <committee.procedures@niassembly.gov.uk> 
Cc: Boyle, Emer <Emer.Boyle@niassembly.gov.uk> 
Subject: Correspondence from Chair of the Committee on Procedures 
 
Emir 
 
Ref: letter from the Chair of the Assembly’s Committee on Procedures with regard to its ongoing 
review of Proxy Voting. 
 
I can confirm Sinn Féin would be content to  support the inclusion of “unforeseen circumstances” 

in the scope of the review. 
 
John 
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